
 

On March 27, 2020, the Confederated Salish and 
Kootenai Tribal Council declared a Shelter in Place 
Order.  The Partial Shutdown, to slow the onset of 

the Coronavirus pandemic, has been continued until 
further notice.   

 
Salish & Kootenai Housing Authority Office will 

continue to be closed to the public until further notice. 

 

 
 

For emergency Maintenance or Water/Sewer calls,                                          
continue to contact Tribal Law and Order at 675-4700.  

 

To make a payment, use the drop box located at the 
Payment Window or drop it in the mail.   

(No points or notices will be issued for late rent during this time of closure.) 
 

For all other housing questions or issues,                     
call 675-4491 and follow the prompts to reach          

one of the SKHA Departments. 

Essential housing services are still being provided. 
Phone calls and emails will be answered. 


